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BY COURIER 
 
May 24, 2016 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
EB-2016-0013 – Union Gas Ltd. Application to Construct a Pipeline in the Municipality of 
Leamington – Hydro One Networks Request for Further Time to Assess Land Issues 

 
Hydro One is writing to advise the Board that despite best commercial efforts, Hydro One has not had an 
opportunity to complete a thorough review of the AC Mitigation Study (“the Report”) that was filed with all 
parties on  Thursday, May 19, 2016.  Consequently, Hydro One is requesting an amendment to Procedureal 
Order 5 to allow the parties an additional week, Friday, June 3, 2016,  to discuss the details of the Report 
before reporting back to the Board. 
 
A copy of this letter has been filed in text-searchable electronic form through the Ontario Energy 
Board's Regulatory Electronic Submission System. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JOANNE RICHARDSON 
 
Joanne Richardson 
 
c. Parties to EB-2016-0013 (electronic mail) 


